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In English we will be using the story ‘How To Train Your
Dragon’ as our inspiration to support our writing. This term
we will be exploring new writing concepts such as relative
clauses, modal verbs, expanded noun phrases and using
brackets and dashes for parenthesis. 

In Maths, we are looking at place value, addition and
subtraction. In Year 5, we would expect all children to have a
good knowledge of all the place value of numbers up to
1,000,000. We will then be using a variety of strategies to
tackle different addition and subtraction questions. Please
support your child at home with practising their timetables
weekly by using TTRockstars. 

In Reading lessons, we will be reading a variety of text
types and books by different authors. As reading plays an
essential part in all subjects, your child needs to read daily
for 15 minutes and discuss their reading with an adult. We
ask that the children change their books weekly by bringing
the books back to school and handing them to the teacher. 

This term in Geography we will be learning about Europe. We
will be learning about a range of different European
countries as well as the different regions of Europe. 
In History, this term we're starting to learn about the Anglo
Saxons. This is such an exciting and interesting topic that
we're sure the children will love learning about. 

In Science, we are going to be learning about the different
forces, this is an exciting unit filled with practical activities
aimed at helping children understand how different forces
effect the world around us. 

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year we are receiving support from Mr Morgan and Mrs Yang across both classes, alongside
Miss Bobowicz who is undertaking her Initial Teacher Training. If you need to get in touch with the

Year 5 team, feel free to talk to us at the end of the day and keep in touch using Class Dojo. 

We are looking forward to a fantastic term with your children!
Mrs Mendieta, Ms Patrick, Mr Evans and The Year 5 team 

In 5PM, PE will be on Tuesdays and
Wednesdays. In 5DE, PE will be on
Tuesdays and Thursdays.

This term we will explore outdoor
activities and dance. School PE kit
consists of a white t-shirt, black hoodie,
black shorts, joggers or leggings. Some
children will take part in swimming
lessons on a Wednesday or Thursday.
We have already notified these families. 

Y5 trip to
Tatton Park

2nd December 
Y5PM fire
safety trip

8th October  

Y5DE fire
safety trip

13th October  

You can
follow Unity

on Instagram:@unitycommunityprimary

Meet the
Teacher
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